
City of Keene 

AIRPORT DEVELOPMENT & MARKETING COMMITTEE AGENDA 

TUESDAY, June 25th, 2019 9:00 AM 

Keene Dillant Hopkins Airport 

 

Members: 

Curt Hansen, Chair 

Beth Bendel, Vice Chair 

Kendall Lane, Mayor 

Mitch Greenwald, City Councilor 

Joe Bendzinski 

Rick Blood 

Peter Delaney 

Bill Hutwelker 

Brian Johnson 

Nathan Jacobs 

Andrea White 

 

There will be a meeting of the Airport Development and Marketing Committee (ADMC) in the Airport 

Terminal at 80 Airport Road in Keene.  The agenda is as follows: 

 

New Business: 

1. Call to Order 

2. Airport Budget Update – funding for Kiosk 

3. TIF District - Swanzey 

4. Property Lease – agricultural  

Projects Update: 

1. Fuel Farm Kiosk 

2. Development of Passenger Service - RFP 

 

Old Business: 

1. Hangar Development 

 

 


